
 

Dereham Walkers are Welcome 

Northall Green walk 

10:15, Saturday 1 January 2022 

 The route 
 The route may be changed if conditions necessitate this 

 The route is about 5 miles 

 

 

Meet at the Ellenor Fenn Garden (adjacent to QD).  The walk is 
about 5 miles long 

We will be heading out to The Neatherd, then north to Northall 
Green.  We return via Hoe Lodge and the water tower, and back 
through the cemetery to the town centre.  Seasonal refreshments 
will be available on return (outside in the Garden), so (1) please let 
Ken Hawkins know if you intend to come so that we can obtain the 
right amount, and (2) please bring your own drink of choice - we 
will provide things to eat.  If at all possible, please let me know 
by Monday 20 December if you plan to (or think you might) 
join us.  Email ken-hawkins@tiscali.co.uk or phone 07505 

426750. 

At this time, there are no Government restrictions related to 
COVID-19, but we would encourage you to continue to be careful for 
the safety and well being of all. 

We therefore plan that 

 the walk will be organised so that everyone normally keeps a 
distance of at least 2 metres from all other participants 
(except those in the same group); 

 where this cannot be maintained (eg at pinch points and/or 
when passing other people), a lesser distance will be 
accepted for short periods; and 

 we would like to have your phone number to pass on to NHS 
Test and Trace if necessary. 

A full risk assessment will be completed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is no charge for this walk, but all our normal costs remain, so 
we are instead inviting a donation which you can make on the day.    

Alternatively, you can make a bank transfer to 
Dereham Walkers are Welcome, 20-28-20, 43092402. 

Thank you 
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